PRESCHOOL

FORTHE 2022-2023

SCHOOL YEAR

Screenings for both Northern and Southern
Elementary Schools will be held at

Southern Elementary on Friday, September 23rd.

Please call Marion Colvin at 859- 654-6911 for an appointment.

Please bring the following documents to the screening:
*Birth Certificate

*Proof of Residence
*Immunization Record
*Custody documents (if applicable)

*Proof of income for 4 or 5- year old children

*A school physical and an eye exam (by an optometrist) will also be required for
preschool enrollment
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